
June 10, 2022

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                        Jewish Senior Services Community

FROM:                 Andrew H. Banoff 
                               President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:            COVID-19 Update #118

 
Hello all…

The community trend in COVID-19 cases continues to see a reduction in cases and 
hospitalizations in our region.  In the past 2 weeks (since my last Update) there have been 
2 Resident and 6 staff cases of COVID-19.  We continue to do all that we can to protect 
everyone, and appreciate all of your efforts to comply with Federal and State guidelines.

We are starting our weekly Resident BBQs next week, and they will continue each Wednesday 
for 12 weeks through the summer – 1 floor per week.  Unfortunately, by Federal Guidelines 
we must continue to restrict these outings to Residents this year.  We also have hired a bus 
driver (finally) to enable us to restart community trips for Residents as well.  We have 
scheduled a visit thanks to the Men’s Club for Residents to go to Citifield on August 10th.  

The Men’s Club Golf (and Pickleball) Outing is coming up on June 27th and it is not to late 
to participate or sponsor the event.  Please let me know if you are interested.

The project in the Main Courtyard has made great progress, as the Jerusalem stone work 
is now nearly finished.  We also installed 2 picnic tables with the unique feature of an open 
place for a wheelchair so that families can gather with their loved ones.  The pergola (for 
shade) is on order, and we look forward seeing everyone outside visiting!

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


